
Resolution #11-R-18 Utility Bill Adjustment Policy 

 

Submitted by: Edward S Baranowski, District 5 

Date: September 5, 2018 
Referred to: Utilities Committee 

Whereas, the City of Appleton’s recently re-evaluated the non-pervious areas for 
commercial properties and, 
Whereas, said re-evaluation has resulted in some adjustments to which commercial 
properties are being charged for Stormwater and, 
Whereas the Utility does not have a policy / code to follow for any adjustments to 
Stormwater rates, therefore,  
Be it resolved, the Utility develop a policy / code for adjustments to bills. 
 
 


